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August 08, 2023 
 

Dear Dr.Borges, Dipl.ECAR, the Secretary of EVSSAR, 
 

I am writing this letter in response to the open position for the EVSSAR Board as a practitioner.  
 

I have been a member of this exclusive society since 2000.  
 

During these 23 years I attended most of the scientific and social events organized by our society starting from my first 

meeting in Oslo, Norway in 2000.  
 

During these 23 years I had the chance to meet many fantastic people from all over the world who shared a common 

interest ‘Small Animal Reproduction’.  
 

During these 23 years I was honored to meet many legends in small animal reproduction whom I started calling ‘friends’.  
 

I am confident that my skills, titles, educational and scientific background, enthusiasm and personality make me an 

excellent candidate for this position. 
 

I have 23 years of clinical experience in small animal reproduction medicine, both in private practice and in university 

clinics. 
 

I have plentiful experience in chairing committees, organizing national and international events, and increasing the bond 

among the members since I was in the Board of Turkish Small Animal Veterinary Association between 2000 and 2004 

serving as the secretary of the association. 
 

I have been contributing to our society in many ways in the last years. 
 

I have many ideas to expand the range of activities and try to outreach as many small animal veterinarians as possible for 

the growth of our society. 
 

I am very well aware of the load that the position will require such as some hours per week or even per day to fulfill the 

main duties or additional hours and trips to attend the board meetings. I anticipate and accept all these additional hours 

and work load with pleasure.   
 

I am a good listener and open-minded person therefore I am ready to listen to all the needs and expectations of all EVSSAR 

members including the Board members.  
 

It will be a great honor for me to serve on the Board of EVSSAR. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Assoc.Prof. Hasan Sontas, PhD, Dipl.ECAR 

Communication Committee member of European Board of Veterinary Specialisation® 

National Representative of European Board of Veterinary Specialisation® for Austria and Turkey 
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